CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL
WORK SESSION MEETING
JUNE 21, 1976

Time: 7:30 P.M,
Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room
Present: Mayor Victor Green

Councilmembers Nora Lake
Leonard Stubbs
Charles McQueeney
Ralph Spencer
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin
City Manager Darryl Kenning
Planning Commission Chairman Elmer Tate

Mr. Tate requested a Joint Meeting between Council and the Planning
Commission to discuss the proposed PUD Ordinance. A tentative date was
set as June 28, 1976.

Mr. Kenning advised that the Parks and Recreation Board has scheduled
a ribbon cutting ceremony at the Benjamin Archer Park on West Spring Valley
Road on Thursday, July 1, 1976 to begin at 7:30 P.M.

Council concurred to send the June, 1976 issue of the Town Crier
to Washington Township residents.
Marilyn J. McLaughlin
Clerk of the Council

Approved:




